
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, November 11, 2024 

 

 

Township of Brock 

1 Cameron St. East 

Cannington, Ont. 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 
The Cannington Lions Club would like to thank the Town for the 
presentation of their plans for MacLeod Park. We had several members of 
the Club attend the Open House at the Town on Oct. 24th. The Cannington 
Lions are pleased and fully support the Town going ahead with their plans 
for the park. We are excited by some of the new features being suggested. 
We realize this is a long term commitment and fully appreciate the Town's 
commitment to the improvement of MacLeod Park in Cannington. 
Sincerely, 
Bo Enss 
Secretary 
Cannington Lions 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


